
Seminar: Java JumpStart (13.11.2024) 

The Department of Information Technology conducted a Seminar on “Java JumpStart” on 

13.11.2024 for pre-final year students. The session was handled by Mr. N.P.K. Ganesh Kumar 

and Mrs. S. Gayathri, Assistant Professors/IT, focusing on Java programming fundamentals 

and best practices, helping students strengthen their programming skills for project development 

and placements. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


